
July 1, 2006 
 

KS ENGINEERS OPENS REGIONAL OFFICE IN PHILADELPHIA, PA 
 
KS Engineers, P.C. (KSE) is pleased to announce opening of our newest regional office in 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.  This office will serve KSE clients in Pennsylvania, and Southern 
New Jersey.  Mr. Robert Busek, P.E., Vice President, will be heading up the KSE, Philadelphia 
office. The office is located in the Rittenhouse Square section of the Center City at the following 
address: 
 
 KS Engineers, P.C.   Tel: (215) 732-2499 
 1604 Locust Street, 3rd Floor  Fax: (215) 732-3092 
 Philadelphia, PA 19103   Email: info@kseng.com 
 
Currently KSE is serving the Philadelphia Industrial Development Corporation (PIDC) for the 
Infrastructure Development of the Philadelphia Navy Yard.  KSE is responsible for Civil 
Engineering and Landscape Design Services for the Navy Yard Town Center Infrastructure 
Improvement Project.  KSE will also serve as the Owner’s Representative services for this fast-
tracked project through contract document preparation and construction.  In addition, KSE is 
currently serving the Philadelphia Schools District from this office.  Other KSE clients in 
Pennsylvania includes the Delaware River Port Authority (DRPA), Delaware River Joint Toll 
Bridge Commission (DRJTBC), University of Pennsylvania, and Bensalem Township School 
District.    


